Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

John Donovan, CEO

AT&T Communications

208 S. Akard Street, Suite 2954
Dallas, TX 75202

Dear Mr. Donovan:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

% e e

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

David Morken, CEO and Chairman
Bandwidth.com

Venture Center II1

900 Main Campus Drive

Raleigh, NC 27606

Dear Mr. Morken:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

e
Mjfw

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Jeff Storey, President and CEO
CenturyLink

100 CenturyLink Dr.

Monroe, LA 71203

Dear Mr. Storey:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,
WWW__:

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Thomas M. Rutledge, Chairman and CEO
Charter

400 Atlantic Street, 10th Floor

Stamford, CT 06901

Dear Mr. Rutledge:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

WW

Jessica Rosenworcel
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Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Brian Roberts, CEO
Comcast Corporate Office
1500 Market Street
Philadelphia, PA 19102

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Pat Esser, President

Cox Communications

6205-B Peachtree Dunwoody Road NE
Atlanta, GA 30328

Dear Mr. Esser:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

FpnS s roe

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554
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Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Daniel McCarthy, President and CEO
Frontier

401 Merritt 7

Norwalk, CT 06851

Dear Mr. McCarthy:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

%WMV/W_

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Sundar Pichai, CEO

Google LLC

1600 Amphitheatre Parkway
Mountain View, CA 94043

Dear Mr. Pichai:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

W?EW

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Marcelo Claure, President and CEO
Sprint

6200 Sprint Parkway

Overland Park, KS 66251

Dear Mr. Claure:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

s

Jessica Rosenworcel




Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

LeRoy T. Carlson, Jr.
TDS

30 N. LaSalle Street
Chicago, IL 60602

Dear Mr. Carlson:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

S e

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554
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Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

John Legere, CEO
T- Mobile US. Inc.
12920 SE 38th Street
Bellevue, WA 98006

Dear Mr. Legere:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

- Fpretr—

Jessica Rosenworcel
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Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Kenneth R. Meyers, CEO

US Cellular

8410 West Bryn Mawr Avenue
Suite 700

Chicago, IL 60631

Dear Mr. Meyers:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

%yf@/f//w/m

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554
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Jessica Rosenworcel
Commissioner

December 12, 2018

Hans Vestberg, CEO

Verizon

1095 Avenue of the Americas
New York, NY 10013

Dear Mr. Vestberg:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

P

Jessica Rosenworcel



Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Jessica Rosenworcel

Commissioner December 12, 2018

Alan Masarek, CEO
Vonage

23 Main Street
Holmdel, NJ 07733

Dear Mr. Masarek:

Every American should have access to a phone system they can trust. Unfortunately,
robocalls are a growing threat to the faith and confidence of the networks that consumers and
businesses across the country rely on every day. Since the beginning of this year, the number of
robocalls in the United States has increased by more than 75% and it has more than doubled
since January 2017. This is unacceptable.

While I appreciate your company’s efforts and coordination with the Federal
Communications Commission to address this issue to date, I do not believe consumers and
businesses can wait any longer for this situation to improve. Where technically feasible, I am
calling on carriers across the country to make free tools available to assist with combating
robocalls.

To that end, I kindly request that you provide a description of any tools to combat
robocalls that you offer today, including a description of the costs charged, if any, to consumers.
Please be specific in your response, including whether any tools that you offer to combat
robocalls vary by service or feature(s) and the associated consumer costs, if any.

Please send your response to me via email (Jessica.Rosenworcel @fcc.gov) by January
14, 2019.

Sincerely,

Y s

Jessica Rosenworcel



